
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

5. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 5.1 SOUTH NEW BRIGHTON MOTOR CAMP 
 
  June Barns and Garry Gaynor, lessees of the South New Brighton Motor Camp, were in 

attendance to speak about their request for an extension to the term of the camp lease beyond 
2011. 

 
  They expressed concern at the disruption and loss of the camp’s character resulting from the 

loss of large numbers of trees through the storm in 2000 and recent felling by the Council for 
safety reasons.  The potential disruption from the proposed wastewater ocean outfall pipeline 
also concerns them.  In their view, the value of their investment in the camp is affected and an 
extension of the lease is needed to protect the investment while the camp’s character is 
restored by replanting. 

 
  The Board’s decision is recorded under Part A, clause 22 of this report. 
 
 5.2 HORSESHOE LAKE ROAD/BROOMFIELD TERRACE TRAFFIC ISSUES 
 
  Brian Soper from the Horseshoe Lake Residents’ Group was in attendance to request roading 

improvements in Horseshoe Lake Road and additional parking in Broomfield Terrace.  He 
supported the road shoulder and lighting improvements proposed in the officer’s report on 
traffic management in the area, but did not support the proposal for three chicanes. 

 
  The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 7 of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


